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I would like to enter my testimony in favor of House Bill 178 into the official record. I will not be able to 

attend the committee and testify in person, but I support this legislation. It only makes sense to give law 

abiding citizens the right to carry a concealed weapon to protect themselves from the criminals carrying 

weapons illegally. In addition, Ohio already has legal open carry for citizens not otherwise forbidden 

from carrying a weapon. It doesn't seem to make sense that placing a legally carried weapon under a 

garment and out of sight should then render its carry illegal. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

John Darke 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44223 


